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Dear Co-Chairs: 

 

The Policy Making Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council met Thursday, June 11, 

2015 at 2:00 p.m. in Room 272.  The members present are listed on the sign-in sheet.   

 

Margie Davis, Fiscal Officer, Bureau of Legislative Research was recognized to discuss the 

interim committee allocations for the Bureau of Legislative Research for the 2016 fiscal year.  

She explained that it is the responsibility of the Policy Making Subcommittee to set the initial 

allocations for reimbursement funds of the interim committees.  The allocations listed in Exhibit 

B will begin July 1, 2015.  Senator Elliot made a motion to recommend the interim 

committee allocations to Legislative Council for approval.  The motion was seconded and 

carried without objection. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Senator Alan Clark, Senate Co-Chair 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Representative George B. McGill, House Co-Chair 


